
 

Mathematics 

In Maths., we will be looking at place 

value, including recognising Roman 

numerals, numbers up to 10,000,000.  

  

Within this, we will look at bar models 

to support our working, as well as 

using number lines to explore 

rounding within 10,000,000. Later in 

the term, we will look at calculations, 

including all four operations, as well 

as fractions.   

Computing 

In Computing this 

term, we will be 

learning about 

creating media 

through photo editing. 

We will be learning 

how to recolour, layer 

and create our own 

media images.   

Music 

Our music this term 

is based around 

singing a range of 

songs, three-part 

rounds and 

practising for our 

performance at the 

end of the term.    

  

History & 

Geography 

This term in History 

we will be finding 

out about the 

Victorians. We will 

be learning about 

what life was like for 

a Victorian child at 

work, in school and 

life in the 

workhouses. 

In Geography we 

will be learning 

about how the 

industrial revolution 

impacted on trade 

and the economy. 

  

  

  

English 

Using the book ‘Street Child’ by Berlie 

Doherty, we will be applying our writing 

skills to a range of fiction genres. We will 

also be developing our SPAG knowledge 

to support the texts we are writing. 

We will be developing our comprehension 

skills, understanding how to retrieve 

information and making inferences from 

the text. We are going to focus on using 

evidence to support our answers to 

deepen our understanding even further. It 

is really important to keep reading at home 

to support this! 

  

  R.E. 

We will be finding out 

where religious 

beliefs come from as 

well as exploring the 

key questions such 

as ‘how do religious 

groups contribute to 

society and culture?’   

Art/D.T. 

We will be developing 

our shading skills and 

linking our artwork with 

the work of Willaim 

Morris. In D.T., we will 

be designing and 

making our own 

Victorian fairground 

ride.  

Science 

This half term we are learning about 

electricity. This will be followed by a 

unit on forces. We will be planning and 

conducting a range of experiments 

where we will make predictions and 

collect data to either prove or disprove 

our hypothesis. 

Year 6 

Year 6 have a busy term ahead! We are 

studying Victorian Britain in history, and 

supporting this through reading fantastic books 

set during this period. Take a look and see what 

we'll be getting up to! 

P.E. 

We will be developing our 

skills and understanding 

of  team games. We will 

also be practising our 

precision in gymnastics.  

  

  

P.S.H.E. 

In P.S.H.E. we will be 

learning about friendships 

and relationships. We will 

look at different types of 

relationships and how to 

manage them. We will also 

consider how our values 

link to our behaviour in 

those relationships.  

  


